
The following are campaigns that have 
been submitted to TSO and been  

awarded the Memorial Scholarship: 
 

Created a video that tells the story of the heart 
recipient and her donor.  This video has been used 
successfully in school presentations. 
 
Participated in state legislative activities resulting 
in the passage of new state laws to increase organ 
donor registration. 
 
Organized an organ donor registration drive at a 
school district teachers meeting. 
 
Participated in public speaking engagements and 
walk-a-thons for organ donation. 
 
Created a high school education project with 
pamphlets, poster boards, social media, and peer 
education sessions to increase awareness of the 
need for organ donation and registration. 

 
 



 
 

If you have any questions about the 
scholarship and the process, please  
contact us at email4tso@gmail.com. 

	
	


